PEMBINAY

April 21, 2015

BY OEB E-FILING
TWO HARD COPIES BY COURIER

Ontario Energy Board
Applications Division

PO Box 2319

#2700, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attention:  Mr. John Pickernell
Application Administration

Dear Mr. Pickernell:

Re: Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP ("Pembina")
Board File No.: EB-2015-0032

In our application (the "Application") filed on January 22, 2014 pursuant the Oil, Gas and Salt Resources Act,
R.S.0. 1990, ¢ P.12 and applicable regulations, Pembina has listed one point of contact and accordingly,
Pembina kindly requests that the following two individuals are listed on the Applicants Distribution List:
1) Melissa Lundy
Regulatory Advisor
Telephone: (403) 231-3153
E-mail: mlundy@pembina.com

2) Terra Soroka
Regulatory Advisor
Telephone: (403) 231-2399
Email: tsoroka@pembina.com

If you require additional information or have any questions with regards to this information, please contact
Melissa Lundy, Regulatory Advisor at (403) 231-3153 or by email at mlundy@pembina.com.

Pembina Infrastructure and Logistics LP
4000, 585 — 8" Avenue S.W., Calgary, Alberta Canada T2P 1G1
Telephone: (403) 231-7500 Fax: (403) 237-0254



